
 
 

 
 

September 21, 2022 

 

TEAMSTERS HOST COURIER SUMMIT 
 

On Saturday, September 17, Teamsters Local 31 held a training course for 
members employed in courier, package and parcel at the Union's head office on 
Annacis Island. 
 
The 23 Purolator and United Parcel Service members learned vital skills in 
welcoming new members, activating member interest in union matters, 
approaching management on grievances, and much more.    
 
Business Agents Grant Coleman and Mark Bethel hosted the "Courier Summit." 
Bros. Coleman and Bethel shared their decades of experience as Union Officers 
and drivers at Purolator and UPS. Also in attendance were Trustees and UPS 
Chief Steward Sean St. Pierre and Purolator Shop Steward Ahmnon Shabacon. 
 
The Union thanks all of the Chief Stewards, Shop Stewards, Captains, and the 
rank-and-file members who attended the training program. The Union looks 
forward to holding more classes soon. 
 
Teamsters, Local Union No. 31, proudly represents over 2,500 members in 
courier, package and parcel in British Columbia and the Yukon Territory since 
1936. 
 
 
 


